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Dear Parent 

Your child is about to enter a new phase wherein the choices would determine the 

course of life. From here onwards, they will graduate from a broad-spectrum of topics 

from all disciplines and venture into the area of their interest. With the transformation in 

the pattern of the educational curriculum, there will also be a transformation in the 

pattern of learning. In this phase of their school life, the extrinsic motivation will be 

limited and the students will be expected to practice self inspired research based 

learning. 

We understand that this new chapter of their life would seem obscure initially and would 

require occasional guidance and support. In order to familiarize and equip the students 

with the skills required to smoothen their journey for the future, we are going to begin 

the session for class XI from Friday, April 10, 2015.  

The students are expected to be in the school premises as per the regular school timings 

in the school uniform. We hope to see cooperation from your end in our commitment to 

carve a secure tomorrow for our students. 

Kindest regards 

Educationally yours 

 

 

 

Mukta Misra 

(Director Principal) 

 

 

 


